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Occupants Jervis Bay Territory Administration Building

The Jervis Bay Territory Administration’s water supply maintenance contractors advise that
there is a requirement to carry out repairs to part of the Jervis Bay Village water reticulation
system. To carry out these repairs it is necessary to interrupt the water supply.

Considering the urgency of the repair work, and timings that would cause the least disruption
to residents and businesses, it has been determined that the water supply will be interrupted on

Saturday, 27 August 2011 between 1 pm and 4 pm

After the water supply is restored residents may notice a milky appearance to the water and
possible sputtering of taps over subsequent days. This is caused by air trapped in the mains
and has no affect on water quality. The milky appearance will dissipate rapidly if water is left
in an open top jug on the bench or in the fridge.

Further information can be obtained by contacting the Jervis Bay Territory Administration
Office on telephone 4442 1217.
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